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I Texas Department of Transportation®

4777 US Highway 80 East ° Mesquite, Texas 75150-6643 ° (214) 320-6100

March 28, 2013

RE: SH 183 Managed Lanes Project

To Whom It May Concern:

Attached is Addendum #2 to the Request for Qualifications that was issued February 20, 2013 -
(RFQ) for the above-referenced project.

This Addendum #2 amends the terms of the RFQ by adjusting the anticipated procurement
schedule set forth in Section 3.3 with respect to the scheduling of industry one-on-one meetings.
Such one-on-one meetings will be scheduled for April 17-18, 2013. Industry participants are
encouraged to request a scheduled time for a one-on-one meeting not later than Wednesday,
April 10, 2013. In addition, this Addendum #2 makes further clarifications to Form G, Safety

Questionnare.

The Texas Department of Transportation looks forward to receiving and reviewing your
Qualification Statement and to discussing the Project and procurement in the upcoming one-on-
one meetings as described in the RFQ.

Sincerely,

_John Hudspeth, P.E.
Deputy Director
DFW Strategic Projects Office
Texas Department of Transportation
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